
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2025 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

Subject: End of year reports 

 

The school will be emailing all end of year reports to their parent’s registered email address.   

 

It is important that we have the correct email address for you.  If you have not been receiving 
newsletters and information via email, the email address we hold for you is incorrect. Please see the 
school office to have your email updated. 

Please share this information with as many members of the school community as you can. We want 
all ensure all parents get their child’s report on the correct day. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do contact me 

 

Jodi.dyer@brc.e-act.org.uk 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jodi Dyer 
 
 
Acting Head teacher  
 


